Feb. 6, 1962

Dr. Merel Harmel
of Biochemistry
Oxford University
South Parks Road
Oxford, England

Dear Merel:

I very much joyed your recent letter and am delighted that things appear
to be going s0 nicely for you and your faxily. In many respects progress here
can be measured in inches where we had rather expected to have miles, We
still have not started the digging; we still do not have all of the tenants out of
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before we can even begin to do any work on the hospital, This is very discouraging.

As far as Kings County Hospital progress is concerned, we kave no recons
struction in the Department of Surgery yet out of the Health Researéh Council
grant but expect it to begin in the near fubure, |
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on my sabbatical year, what with there being no Harmel around. We have our
ups and downs and politics and wrangles, but I think that we're heading in the
right direction. '
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80 that I might reach him to mk with him by telephone. mummm
a few weeks and and I have just been discussing the procedures to be
employed to get to review both of the respirators that we have 20 that we
mu«mmwmwm and at the same time to reimburse Paul
:mwmtormummmmmwmmm I believe he is

to bring Karin along with him when he comes this time; I don't belleve
been to America before. Please give my best to Armide and the girls.

Very sincerely yours,

Clarence M' M. D,



